
From: Dionne Mills <Dionne.Mills@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 11:00 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: fruit basket 

  

Donald O'Neill and I received a fruit basket from Laborers' Local 1092. 

  

The baskets were placed at the reception desk in room 1100 at DHR for the public. 

  

  

Dionne Mills 

Administrative Service Officer II 

Department of Human Resources 

121 N. LaSalle Street Room 1100 

312-744-3131 - work 

312-744-4371 - fax 

  

 


